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4 December 2015

D. J. |. Ross
fyi-request-3430-8c9ebB7f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear D. J. |. Ross

Re: Official Information Act 1982 request regarding the reduction of the speeding
threshold over December and January

You emailed the Ministry of Justice on 14 July 2015 regarding the reduction of the speeding
threshold over December and January, requesting:

‘Documentation regarding the reasons behind the reduction of the speeding threshold
to 4kph between 1st December, 2015 and the 31st January, 2016.

Were potential revenue changes from this reduction in tolerance considered and, if
so;

Did an increase in revenue gathered play a role in this decision?”

| wish to advise that | am transferring your request to NZ Police as the Ministry of Justice
does not hold the information you have asked for.

Yours sincerely

ﬁ'. (/JCLULWQ)

Antony Paltridge
Team Leader Media and External Relations
Ministry of Justice



